
Tender Heart High School, Sec 33-B, Chd.. 

Notice regarding pending Half Yearly Examination/Unit Test/Worksheet  

    (Session 2025-26) 

           27.09.2025 

Dear Parent/s, 

It has been noticed that a very small percentage of students, due to various reasons 

including formal sporting activities, have not appeared for the referred 

examinations. 

As a result, the school is setting aside one day, i.e. Monday, 29.09.2025, for 

students to appear in their pending Half-Yearly Examination/Unit Test/Worksheet 

for this session. 

Rules and regulations for appearing in the examination are as follows: 

(i)  Students may appear for their pending papers between 09:00 a.m. to  

11:00 a.m. in school. 

(ii)  Students must come to school in proper school uniform. 

(iii)  Parents must make their own arrangements to drop and pick up the students. 

 

Tender Heart High School 

 


